
From: Darren O'Hanlon <dcg.darrenohanlon@googlemail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 2:40 PM 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Kings local CO155EP 
 
Good afternoon  
 
I would like to object to the application for alcohol to be served from the above address, my reasons 
are as follows. 
 
Alcohol is served in the local COOP, Tesco metro, Morrison's local, the roaring donkey and the Tavern 
in Frinton road,  this alone is far to much for such a small area. 
 
My 2nd point being is the time, 6 in the morning until midnight, I believe this would bring under age 
people to the area to purchase alcohol and for people to come out of the pubs and purchase alcohol 
and then walk down the roads drinking and leaving empty cans, broken bottles etc,  where people 
walk with there dogs,  I know this has become a concern for several of my elderly neighbours who 
are very worried that they won't be able to walk past there when it begins to get dark again. 
 
My 3rd point is the amount of traffic this will cause with people pulling up outside and obstructing 
the pavement,  which was a problem when contractors were working there.  I have spoke with 2 
shop keepers opposite and they have also vented there concerns, with another super market in the 
area, when it is not needed.  In my experience,  where alcohol is served at such hours,  trouble will 
always follow. 
 
I would greatly appreciate this to be looked into, as there are a lot of concerned home owners in the 
area, who do not want this super market and definitely do not want somewhere selling alcohol at 
these hours, that will bring people in slamming car doors, talking/shouting and generally bringing the 
area down. 
 
Kind regards  
Mr O'Hanlon  
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